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Hillcrest Temporary 
Entertainment District. 
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Planning & Development 
Department. 

Action Required: 
 

 Ordinance 
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Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS The Hillcrest District of Little Rock is seeking approval for 
a Temporary Entertainment District to encourage visitors to 
the Hillcrest area during the neighborhood’s traditional First 
Thursday monthly evening shopping event and to further 
promote the business members of the Hillcrest Merchant’s 
Association. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT None. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

The boundaries of the Temporary Entertainment District 
starts at North Monroe Street, east to Walnut Street, 
including Beechwood Street, between Kavanaugh 
Boulevard and Woodlawn Drive, and North Palm Street, 
between Beech wood Street and F Street.  The days and 
hours of operation will be on February 4, 2021, and March 
4, 2021, from 4:00 PM – 9:00 PM.   
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